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May, 2024 

CONFIDENTIAL 

Philippa Harding 

COBSS 

Peachland-Corporation of the District of Peachland Award 
5806 Beach Avenue 
Peachland BC V0H 1X7 

Dear Donor: 

RE: Chadwick, Ashlyn - MBS - 2024 Recipient 
4520 Peachland-Corporation of the District of Peachland Award 

Central Okanagan Bursary and Scholarship Society 
316 - 3001 Tutt Street Kelowna BC V1Y 2H4 

Phone 250.861.4980 
Email cobss@shaw.ca 

RECEIVED 

www.cobss.sd23.bc.ca 

District of Peachland 

The above-named recipient has been selected for the award you have generously donated. 

Let me begin by thanking each of you for your generous contribution in providing a scholarship, bursary or 
award(s) to a graduating student(s) in 2024. Once again, we have appreciated the opportunity to connect with 
many of you, on the phone, in person or through email during the allocation process and continue to value your 
input. 

Schools will continue with various graduation celebration formats, smaller venues for group gatherings will 
continue and attendance will be limited to immediate family members only. Unfortunately, donors will not be 
able to present their awards at graduating ceremonies again this year. We ask that donors be patient with schools 
and our organization as we work together on a solution that allows for graduates and donors to come together to 
celebrate. 

Rest assured that Central Okanagan Bursary & Scholarship Society volunteers will deliver your Certificates of 
Award(s) to each high school, and the school's administration team will take over from there. The school will 
distribute the awards on graduation day, ensuring that the students are honored and receive their award. 

Please know that your scholarships, bursaries, and awards are invaluable to students as education and living costs 
are rising m our economy. 

The recipient's profile is enclosed so that you may familiarize yourself with the background information and 
future goals of the student. 

From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you for continuing to support local graduates. As always, please direct 
your questions to cobss@shaw.ca. 

Sincerely, 

!ol"!"a/l(e, ;tf;ffel" 

Lorraine Miller 
President 


